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Please vote no on House Bill 2316.  

Do not designate Home Start Lands to be used for housing. 

It is in the best interest Oregon to contain urban style development within UGBs, and 

to repurpose reasonably suitable vacant buildings for housing. Many such buildings 

are already in existence in our urban areas. Furthermore, infrastructure to serve 

these structures is already in place. 

 

Thank you, 

Nena Lovinger 

Fall Creek, OR 

 


